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Rep. Jessie Rodriguez Sworn into Seventh Term in the Wisconsin Assembly 

 

MADISON – State Representative Jessie Rodriguez (R-Oak Creek) was sworn into her seventh 

term in the Wisconsin Assembly on Monday afternoon. The Inauguration Day Ceremony begins 

the 107th Session in the Wisconsin State Legislature. 

 

“I am so honored that my neighbors have elected me to return to Madison and continue 

representing the 21st Assembly District this session,” began Rep. Rodriguez. 

 

Following legislative redistricting, the 21st Assembly District includes all of the City of Oak 

Creek, one ward in the City of Greenfield, and a portion of the City of Milwaukee. 

 

“As I talked to members of my community this past fall, I made it a priority to listen and hear 

what the important issues concerning my neighbors are,” Rep. Rodriguez shared. “Based on my 

conversations with them, I intend to continue to focus on growing our economy and making our 

communities safer.” 

 

“I’m eager and ready to get to work on these priorities from my constituents,” concluded Rep. 

Rodriguez. 

 

The representative’s office is located at 306 East in the Wisconsin State Capitol in Madison. She 

can be reached at (608) 237-9121 or by e-mail at Rep.Rodriguez@legis.wisconsin.gov. Her 

legislative website can be found at RepRodriguez.com.  

 

### 

 

Rep. Rodriguez was first elected to the Wisconsin Assembly in 2013 during a special election. 

The 21st Assembly District is located in southeast Milwaukee County and includes the City of 

Oak Creek, one ward in the City of Greenfield, and a portion of the City of Milwaukee. 
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